
 

 

 

     

                      
310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 
 

September 14, 2016 

 

 

John Dockry 

o/b/o Wells Fargo Bank 

12550 W Frontage Rd Ste 200 

Burnsville MN 55337 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jdockry@logs.com 

 

 

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 910 – 6th Street East. 

 

Dear Mr. Dockry: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 13th at the Legislative Hearing, the Legislative Hearing 

Officer, Marcia Moermond, recommended that the City Council grant 30 days for the demolition 

or repair of the building.  If you client wants to proceed with demolition, the Department of Safety 

& Inspections (DSI) would need to see a signed contract with a licensed demolition contractor.  

Any questions relating to the demolition, you may contact Joe Yannarelly at 651-266-1920. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is on September 21, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council 

Chambers if your client wishes to appeal further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

cc: Steve Magner  

 Joe Yannarelly 

 Amy Spong 

 Vicki Sheffer 
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